
Welcome to 5th Grade!



Academics

https://www.georgiastandards.org/Georgia-Standards

This site contains our 5th grade Georgia Standards of Excellence.

Students will be expected to complete weekly reading homework by 
logging their nightly reading in their Reading Log, located in the front of 
the agenda. Students will also be given extra practice and Study Guides 
throughout the year. These should be completed by the teacher's 
specified due date.



Behavior

Please be sure to check your child's Point Bank regularly. The Point 
Bank is designed to be the teacher's mode of communication with you 
about daily behavior.

Credits are given for positive choices.

Debits are given for negative choices.

Students earn and keep points for various activities throughout the 
year.



Testing

5th graders will take the Georgia Milestones Assessment in April. Fifth 
Grade is a gate year, meaning students must pass in the areas of 
Reading and Math in order to be promoted to sixth grade. We work all 
year to help students be prepared for this assessment.

Using resources provided to students via their student portal, will help 
them study and practice for the test (IXL, Khan Academy, BrainPop, 
etc.).

Study Guide: https://www.gadoe.org/Curriculum-Instruction-and-
Assessment/Assessment/Pages/EOG-Study-Resource-Guides.aspx


